
 

 
August 4, 2021 

 

Dear Students, 
 
San Diego Community College District is providing additional guidance to students as San 
Diego City, Mesa and Miramar Colleges prepare for the Fall 2021 semester.   
 
The district’s highest priority is to provide students, faculty and staff a safe return to campus.  As 
you know, the district is requiring all students who wish to enroll in classes that meet on campus 
to show proof of COVID-19 vaccination.  At this time, 55% of SDCCD students who are enrolled 
in an on-campus class have provided proof of vaccination through our COVID-19 
Documentation Submission site. 
 
In order for us to accommodate as many students as possible, and to encourage more students 
to get vaccinated, we are extending the deadline to submit proof of COVID-19 vaccination 
documentation to Wednesday, August 18th.  Students who register in a class that meets on 
campus must show proof of vaccination or they will be dropped from their on-campus class 
Thursday, August 19th.   
 
SDCCD strongly encourages everyone to be vaccinated.  A COVID-19 vaccination is the single-
most important and successful tool to protecting yourself from the virus and its many variants. 
Increased vaccination rates, coupled with proven preventative measures such as masks, 
physical distancing, self-symptom monitoring, COVID-19 testing and good personal hygiene 
(e.g. handwashing and hand sanitizer), are the proven tools we can use to fight COVID-19 and 
the spread of the disease to others. 
 
As always, you can read more about our plan for a safe return to campus and FAQs at:  
 

COVID-19 Information for Students | https://www.sdccd.edu/students/covid19/  
 

 
Together we will keep our community safe. 
 
San Diego Community College District 
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